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 “I must work the works of him that sent me, while it is day: the night cometh, when no man can work”











(John 9:4).
Dear Praying Friends:

There were adjustments to make when I left Haiti on October 1. Haiti does not change to Daylight Saving Time, so there is already an hour difference to deal with as soon as the plane lands in Florida.  Haiti is closer to the equator and further east, which means sunrise is earlier. The days always seem
shorter in South Carolina, but the amount of work does not decrease accordingly!

The clinic was busy this summer. We saw 50-60 patients most clinic days. Some people came from as far away as Port-au-Prince and even the Dominican Republic. There were a few days when we had to turn patients away. We were able to treat most of the illnesses. Some people came with unusual problems, the kind a doctor might see once in their career. I diagnosed four people with cancer, each one different and advanced, in the space of ten days. Cancer is not a common problem in our part of Haiti. It can be frustrating referring people with complicated medical conditions, because they often receive no more care at bigger facilities than I am able to give. We did rejoice that the clinic ministry
had a part in the salvation of at least two patients.
The clinic had a two-week vacation in July. I spent most of that time working on a new web site.  There was a lot to learn! I was grateful for a friend’s patience and practical help. You can see the
results at www.dranneinhaiti.com. 

Charise Guidinger has been to Haiti several times as a student. She came in mid-September, this time as a nurse, and brought her sister Christy along. Charise remembered enough Creole to see patients, and many of them remembered her. Christy gave valuable help by taking pictures for my new presentation. We traveled back to South Carolina together.
Praise: The past few months were busy and productive, and confirmed to me that this is where God 
wants me to serve.


It was my privilege to have a junior church for the children at Maranatha Baptist Church in 
Wallondri this summer.

The web site is up and running.  


A new prayer card is done, thanks to the work and design by a fellow missionary.

Projects: Several people have asked about projects. Those need to wait until I have 100% of my 
support.
Prayer: Please pray for protection for Christians in Haiti. Violent crime is increasing again.


Pray for safety as I report to churches from October through December.

The days will keep getting shorter during the rest of this year. I am reminded that our day, this time that we have on the earth, is passing as well. May we be faithful to do the work God has committed to each of us in the time He has given us.

In Christ,

Anne Livingston, MD
Baptist World Mission, PO Box 2149, Decatur AL 35602-2149; www.baptistworldmission.org

